
Hi  
 
To follow up my call I made last request for feedback, I am sending this email. I am sorry for the late 
submission. 
My only concern is the taxes going up for our properties because of it. Our taxes are too high as it is. we 
are paying extra for the development for water, and sidewalks. 
This is my other issue, I was told that city made an agreement with Collectville to upgrade to the same 
as the rest of the city if we paid extra. only the water has happened. When is this extra payment going 
to stop? When are the sidewalks going to be put in? bylaw is quick to fine people but yet the cities 
properties in our area are not being properly maintained. Having this new development go up at the 
back will increase traffic in this subdivision, What are you plans to protect people for walking? How are 
you going to ensure the area stay affordable for the everyday person with limited income? 
 
L Fletcher 
 
 
Nb: Staff note: This email was received at 11.57am and was not a late submission 
Greg Lowis, Director of Corporate Services 


